
   

 

June 2024 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

We trust that you and your family have had a relaxing break post SATs exams and you are ready to 
enjoy your final half-term at primary school.  We are excited to be welcoming your child to visit us later 
this half-term and we will be writing to you gain very soon with further details. Our Head of Year 7      
Mr Jones has been very busy behind the scenes and has spent a lot of time in our primary schools in 
recent months to ensure your child’s transition to Limehurst Academy is a successful one.  
 
As previously mentioned, we will write to you in the coming weeks with information about your child’s 
tutor group, the ‘New Parents Evening’ and ‘Induction Days’. In the meantime, please read the 
information below as well as an opportunity to join us for an informal coffee morning ahead of the 
planned transition events.    
  
Transition Events: 
This year we will be hosting Transition Days on Thursday 4th and Friday 5th July 2024. We will also host a 
New Parents Evening at Limehurst Academy on Monday 1st July 2024, more information about these 
dates will follow shortly but please do make every effort to attend the event on Monday 1st July at 6pm.   
  
Uniform Ordering:  
If you have not already ordered your child’s Limehurst uniform, it is available to order from the Limehurst 
Academy website. For more information and to order please follow this link Limehurst Academy - School 
Uniform.   
 
Admissions Form: 
If you have not already done so, please complete the online admissions form Student Admissions Form  
as soon as possible, so we can check we have the right information for your child.  
 
Coffee Morning:  
We would like to invite you to attend a Coffee Morning on Wednesday 26th June at 10:00am. This will be 
an opportunity to meet a few members of staff, including Sam Biswas our Community Liaison Officer, 
and ask any questions you might have about our school whilst also meeting other parents. This event is 
not for year 6 students to attend. If you would like to attend, please complete this form - Y6 Coffee 
Morning.  
 
School Newsletter: 
The following link will open our latest school newsletter, which we publish at the end of each half-term. 
This will highlight various success stories and opportunities that our students’ access and we hope you 
enjoy reading - Newsletter - May 2024.  
 
 

https://www.limehurst.org.uk/schooluniform
https://www.limehurst.org.uk/schooluniform
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1EDErZMRz0GECpp6T0w9-H-rgKE-alRHo0oHIxsPkr5UNjJVQlAwMFFBQjZPQkFWS081NEpOR0tCWSQlQCN0PWcu
https://forms.office.com/e/TkPb7jC2Lt
https://forms.office.com/e/TkPb7jC2Lt
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/AjsBUJTOD8ccR3Ft?ref=Link


 
 

   

 

We will soon write to you about your child’s tutor group and with more information about the events 

mentioned above. In the meantime, you can visit the transition area of our website Limehurst Academy 
- Transition which includes information about our school, a virtual tour and a booklet to begin preparing 
for the move. You can also keep up to date with information by following us on X: @LimehurstAc.  
 
If you decide that you no longer wish your child to come to Limehurst Academy, could you please email   
transition@limehurst.org.uk to confirm this. 
  
We will write to you with further information in due course.  
  
  
 

  
Mr G Robinson       Mr A Jones  

Associate Assistant Headteacher     Head of Year 7 & Transition   

https://www.limehurst.org.uk/page/?title=Transition&pid=1198
https://www.limehurst.org.uk/page/?title=Transition&pid=1198
mailto:transition@limehurst.org.uk

